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You'll be interested in knowing that the dictionary materials you helped
create this spring are being read loud and clear by the visual scanner

and that the editing phase of the project will soon be under way.

We want you to know that your personal and expert contribution is genuine-
1y appreciated. We realize that you sacrificed more than a little to
participate in the project. We can feel good about the memory of working
together on such a worthwile project. And we can recall the "good times"
we had together.

Thanks again for sharing all of this with us.

Sincerely,
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